
 

 

Date 12/07/2023 

To 
The Director 
PDEA’s Mahatma Phule Institute of Management and Computer Studies, 
Hadapsar, Pune 411028 

 

Dear Sir, 

 As per your letter MIP/2023/24/113 dated 10/07/2023 regarding 

Communication if feedback about MBA Curriculum from different stakeholders, I 

am assure you all the points raised by Institute’s stakeholders will be discussed in 

Board of Studies Meeting and appropriate action will be taken.  

 

 PDEA’s Mahatma Phule Institute of Management and Computer Studies’ 

faculty members’ student’s and other stakeholder’s contribution in syllabi 

development is commendable and surly such association will take to further level.  

   

   

             Dr. Nitin Zaware  
                         Chairman,  
Board of Studies, International Business Management 
             Savitribai Phule Pune University, Pune  


